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March 1, 2022 
 
Dear NXP Distributor, 
 
Effective February 24, 2022, the United States (US) Department of Commerce, 
through its Bureau of Industry and Security division, implemented a new series of 
export controls, intended to restrict Russia’s access to a wide range of items.  
Subsequently, various other countries have implemented closely aligned controls.   
These measures reflect cooperation among the US, the European Union (EU), 
various individual EU member countries, Japan, Australia, United Kingdom, Canada, 
and New Zealand, with more expected to join, in aligning on export control policies 
and requirements. Given this is still a dynamic situation it is incumbent on you to 
stay abreast of the rules in all applicable jurisdictions on an ongoing basis.   
 
NXP has many items which fall within the scope of these sanctions and cannot be 
exported without an export authorization from the applicable government export 
control authorities.  You will need to ensure that any NXP items subject to these 
sanctions are not exported contrary to the sanctions.  For completeness, we 
encourage you to review the regulations and seek advice from legal counsel.   
 
In addition, we would like to remind you that you must continue to comply with 
your obligations under your Distributor Agreement with NXP, including compliance 
with all applicable laws and regulations.   
 
We thank you for your attention to this matter and are looking forward to 
continuing our business relationship. 
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